
HOLY SPIRIT CATHOLIC COMMUNITY 

- SERVING THE PARISHES OF - 

January 6, 2019 

St. Mary 

Our Lady of  the Rosary 

34 North Main Street 

Jewett City CT 06351 

Parish Office (860) 376-2044 

Website: stmaryjc.weconnect.com 

 

Administrative Assistant:  

Sheila Landry, 

saintmary.secretary@yahoo.com 

Cemetery: Sheila Landry, 

860-376-2044 

Knights of Columbus Council #2364 

Meets on 3rd Thursday, for 

information call: 860-376-2627. 

Columbiettes Council #2364, Meets 

on 1st Monday, new members 

welcome, call Maryann Stradczuk at 

860-376-3770. 

 

Prayer line: 860-639-8558  

Email: captain1md@aol.com 

 

St. Catherine of  Siena 

243 Route 164 

Preston, CT 06365 

Parish Rectory Office (860) 887-9966 

Fax: (860) 889-7640 

Office Hours: Tues & Thurs 9 am-2pm 

 

Secretary:  Karen Guertin, 

stcatherine.secretary@yahoo.com 

 

Our Lady of Good Counsel Guild. 

All women of the parish are invited  

to join us. For information, please  

call the rectory. 

SS. Thomas and Anne 

61 Preston City Road 

Voluntown, CT 06384 

Parish Office (860) 376-8352 

Office Hours:  Mon. 8am-2pm 

  

Website: stthomasvoluntown.org 

Secretary: Jaymie Macko, 

stthomasvoluntown@yahoo.com 

Director of Religious Education: 

Cathy Becotte, 

dre@stthomasvoluntown.org  

Cemetery :  

Sheila Landry: 860-376-2044 

Legion of Mary: Lynn Crider 

Sacraments 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 

3:00-3:45 pm Saturday at St. Mary 

3:30-4:00 pm Saturday at St. Catherine 

6:30 pm Thursday at SS. Thomas & Anne 

Or By Appointment 

 

Baptism: During or after weekend Masses or by 

appointment. Mandatory instruction prior to Baptism. 

Please call the Rectories for information. 

Matrimony: Please call the rectories and make 

arrangements one year in advance. 

Visitation of Sick & Homebound Communion, 

Anointing of the Sick: Please call the rectories. 

Pastoral Leadership 

 

Pastor: Very Rev. Ted Tumicki 

Parochial Vicar Rev. Steve Gulino 

Deacon Paul R. Baillargeon 

Deacon Bryan Jones 

Music Director Howard Drye 

Buildings & Grounds  Carl Brown:  860-334-0135 



TRI-PARISH COMMUNITY NEWS 

The Epiphany 

 

Seek Jesus diligently in your daily life. 

 

The Magi in the Gospel sought the newborn King 

diligently, willing to travel from the East to find 

him.  We can find Jesus in our daily lives so much 

more easily, just by being open to the many ways 

he is present to us.  How diligent are we at finding 

Jesus in our own life? 

What is your Spiritual Resolution this year? 

 

Some Ideas: 

1.Make more time for spiritual reading. 

2.Share your Catholic faith. 

3.Share your time, talents and treasure for 

God. 

4.Go to Mass one extra day a week. 

5.Pray the rosary. 

Visits to the Sick 

 

If you are homebound or in one of the local  

hospitals or convalescent homes, and would like a 

visit from one of the priests to receive the  

Sacrament of the Sick, Holy Communion and/or 

Confession, please call St. Mary Rectory.  It is  

difficult to maintain an updated list of people  

because many move.   

It will help us to serve you better if you call St. Mary 

rectory to contact us directly, at 860-376-2044. 

New Year’s Prayer 

  

Our Father and our God,  

as we stand at the beginning  

of this new year, 

we confess our need of  

Your presence and Your guidance  

as we face the future.  

We each have our hopes and   

expectations for the year  

that is ahead of us— 

but You alone know  

what it holds for us,  

and only You can give us  

the strength and the wisdom  

we will need to meet its challenges.  

So help us to humbly put  

our hands into Your hand,  

and to trust You  

and to seek Your will  

for our lives during this coming year. 

We ask in your Holy name,  

Amen. 

Readings for the week of January 6, 2019 

Sunday:           Is 60:1-6/Ps 72:1-2, 7-8, 10-11, 12-13 [cf. 11]/Eph 

3:2-3a, 5-6/Mt 2:1-12 

Monday:          1 Jn 3:22—4:6/Ps 2:7bc-8, 10-12a [8ab]/Mt 4:12-

17, 23-25 

Tuesday:          1 Jn 4:7-10/Ps 72:1-2, 3-4, 7-8 [cf. 11]/Mk 6:34-

44 

Wednesday:     1 Jn 4:11-18/Ps 72:1-2, 10, 12-13 [cf. 11]/Mk 6:45

-52 

Thursday:        1 Jn 4:19—5:4/Ps 72:1-2, 14 and 15bc, 17 [cf. 

11]/Lk 4:14-22a 

Friday: 1 Jn 5:5-13/Ps 147:12-13, 14-15, 19-20 [12a]/Lk 5:12-16 

Saturday:         1 Jn 5:14-21/Ps 149:1-2, 3-4, 5 and 6a and 9b [cf. 



TRI-PARISH COMMUNITY NEWS 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter 

Give the gift of time and yourself to your spouse 

by attending a Worldwide Marriage Encounter 

Weekend. The next Weekends are Feb 1-3, 

2019 in MANCHESTER, CT and Jul 12-14, 

2019 in MANCHESTER, CT. For more 

information, call Pat & Mary-Jo McLaughlin at 

860-315-2127 or visit them at https://

wwmectw.org/. 

CT Right to Life 

March For Life Buses 

 

 January 22, 2019 marks the 46th 

anniversary of the Supreme Court’s 

infamous abortion-on-demand ruling.  

Because of that decision, millions of  

pre-born babies have been denied their 

most basic right - their right to life.  On 

Friday, January 18, 2019, thousands of 

people from across the nation will assemble 

in Washington D.C. to visibly express their 

opposition to abortion. 

 On Thursday, January 17, 2019 at 

9p.m., buses sponsored by the Connecticut 

Right to Life Eastern Chapter will leave from 

the Norwich Municipal Parking Lot  

(exit 11, I-395) and travel to D.C. to attend 

the March for Life on Friday, January 18, 

2019.  Bus Fair is $67.00 per person. 

 For further information, or to reserve a 

seat please call Margaret Becotte at  

860-822-1362. 

 

Thank You 

Epiphany of  the Lord 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The song "We Three Kings" details the gifts 

of the Magi, but do you know what you're 

singing? "Born a king on Bethlehem's plain, 

gold I bring to crown Him again." This one 

is the most straightforward - gold symbolizes 

the Kingship of Christ. "Myrrh is mine: its 

bitter perfume breathes a life of gathering 

gloom." Myrrh is an embalming spice. 

Already at Christ's birth, we have the 

symbolic reminder of his death. 

"Frankincense to offer have I. Incense owns 

a deity nigh." In many religious traditions, 

incense symbolizes prayers rising to heaven. 

In some pagan traditions, it is thought to help 

"call down" the deity. The gift of 

frankincense symbolizes Jesus' role as the 

Great High Priest, sanctifying the world 

through his sacrifice.  

TO ALL MINISTERS 

 

As the New Years begins we want to thank you 

ALL:  Ushers, Altar Servers, Commentators, 

Lectors and Eucharistic Ministers for your 

dedication and love you share with our parish in 

the special ministry you serve. 

 

God’s Blessing in 2019! 

God Always knows what he is doing - 

he may not fill us in on the details - but 

God knows. 



Ss. Thomas and anne 

Please remember the sick and needy in your prayers.  We pray for: 

Alex Michael Avery, Lorraine Charron, Sherry Christy, Carol Dugas, Claire Glas,  

Robert Charles Godkin, Raymond Gromko, Abby & Becca (Becotte) Guthrie,  Kathleen Hixson, 

Annadell Jean, Brian Lee, Jim Luckman,  Doty Lyon, Pearl Mitchell, Denise M. Rhinehard,  

Joel Rivera,  Scott Stoveken, Samuel Wakely , and Dorothy Wunderlich. 

Mass Intentions 

 

Saturday, January 5th 

5:45 pm   �Edward Jedziniak 

        Req. by family 

 

Sunday, January 6th  

9:00 am   �Arlene Boucher 1st Anniversary 

                  Req. by John & Bea Delamater 

 

Monday, January 7th   

8:00 am        Mass @ St. Mary 

  

Tuesday, January 8th  

8:00 am    Mass 

 

Thursday, January 10th 

6:30 pm     Reconciliation 

 

Friday, January 11th 

8:00 am    Mass 

    

Saturday, January 12th   

5:45 pm     People of the Parish 

 

Sunday, January 13th 

9:00 am    �Charlie Macko 

      Req. by Ludy Watson 

Parish Support 

 

   December 22/23     $2,142.00    

There is no second collection this week 

 

We will not be meeting this first 

Sunday of the Month in the  

Rectory for coffee and fellowship.  

Please join us at 2:00 pm at  

St. Mary’s Hall for our Annual  

Epiphany Dinner.   

 

All are welcome 

 

The Sanctuary Lamp is lit   

for  the month of January for 

Bob & blanche Osga. 

 

 

PLEASE SEND ME A RECEIPT OF MY SACRAFICIAL 

GIVING FOR 2018 

 

 

NAME: 

_________________________________________________ 

 

 

ADDRESS________________________________________ 

 

 

______________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 ENVELOPE #    __________________  

The Epiphany of the Lord 

 

Epiphany means manifestation. What the Church 

celebrates today is the manifestation of our Lord 

to the whole world; after being made known to 

the shepherds of Bethlehem, He is revealed to the 

Magi who have come from the East to adore 

Him. Christian tradition has ever seen in the  

Magi the first fruits of the Gentiles; they lead in 

their wake all the peoples of the earth, and thus 

the Epiphany is an affirmation of  

universal salvation. 



What is a home-based  

“Small Christian Community” (SSC)? 

 

Small Christian Community is a group of 6-12 men and 

women who come together in one another’s homes for 

fellowship, and sharing our life experiences.  Discussing 

the upcoming Sunday Mass Scripture reading, our own 

lives in light of the Mass makes more sense; we experience 

spiritual and personal support.  Making the time to meet an 

hour/hour and a half or so becomes really worth it.  We 

feel encouraged by our mutual listening, sharing and 

helping one another make connections between faith and 

life.  Individually and together, we become more connected 

to our parish church community; our sense of belonging to 

our church is enhanced; and our membership becomes 

precious to us.  SCC experience for many of us is like being 

part of a family-style community of faith; there is a  

down-to-earth feeling of just being one’s self; we are 

afforded time to just be, renew, re-energize, re-group,  

re-center in our faith, in our selves, in our church 

membership.  If you’re interested in learning more or 

joining, please contact Bev Lafleche@860-376-9752. 

ST. Mary our lady of the rosary 
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� Req. by Sco� and Family�

Divine Mercy 

 

Monday, January 7, at 5:30pm 

 

Divine Mercy is prayed in the Chapel in the Parish 

Center. This devotion lasts approximately 30 minutes. 

Offertory December 23 

 

Collection Basket: $3,818.50 

Electronic Giving: $  443.45 

Total Offertory:     $4,261.95 

 

Christmas: $4,526.00 

 

 Community Crusade for Children, Inc. is a non profit, 

clothing recycling organization that was formed in 1996. 

We are registered with the State's Attorney's Office and we 

are recognized by the United Federal Government's Dept. 

of Internal Revenue Services as a 501(C)3 Tax Exempt 

organization. We are a self sufficient company and receive 

no outside funding or grants. 

 Our funds are generated by people in the community 

that donate adult and children's clothing and shoes. A 

portion generated from the sales is returned to the 

participating towns, schools and other organizations. 

 Our goal is to help improve the education of 

children. Community Crusade for Children, Inc. makes 

financial contributions to existing centers of learning such 

as children's schools, libraries, day care centers, summer 

camps as well as other educational programs. 

 

What does Community Crusade for Children, Inc. do 

with donations of clothing? 

 

 We have donated good quality used clothing and shoes 

to the needy in Connecticut, Rhode Island and 

Massachusetts valued at over $8,000,000.00. Used clothing 

and shoes are also sold on the international market. 

Community Crusade for Children Inc., funds itself through 

these sales as well as generates funds for its grants through 

the Kiducation Fund. We are self sufficient and receive no 

outside funding or grants. We also donate the clothing to 

homeless shelters and clothing banks.  

To learn more visit kiducation.org 



ST. Catherine of Siena  
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Saturday, January 5th 

4:30pm In memory of Evelyn Hammond 

 Req. by Russell & Winnie Fishkin 

 

Sunday, January 6th 

10:00am Mass 

�

Thursday, January 10th 

9:00 Mass 

7:00pm AA 

 

Saturday, January 12th 

4:30pm Anniversary of Henry Yarrington 

 Requested by his daughter,  

 Nancy Mignault 

 

Sunday, January 13th 

10:00am Mass 

Please remember in your prayers: 

 

Marie Pardo, JeanAnn Bushnell, Irene Urban,  

Ceil Gerber, Eileen Neal,  

Terry Pendergast and Laurel Frank. 

 

May the Lord watch over and  

strengthen them! 

Preston Ecumenical Food Pantry 

Please remember that we are always collecting the 

following items for those in need: 

Plastic jars of peanut butter and jelly,  

tuna, pasta, sauce in plastic jars, macaroni and 

cheese, and boxed cereal, etc. 

Please remember in your travels, travel size items:  

soap, toothbrushes, toothpaste, shampoo, razors, etc.   

They are very much appreciated! 

Wishing you a 

 New Year 

  full of  blessings 

Inclement Weather 

 

Weekday Masses -  

If school is CLOSED OR POSTPONED  

in your town, Mass is cancelled. 

 

Weekend Masses -  

Cancellations will appear on Channel 3. 

Offertory December 23, 2018 

Offertory    $1841.00 

Maintenance       103.00 

 

Offertory December 25, 2018 

Christmas Offering   $2,808.00 

 

Offertory December 30, 2018 

Offertory    $1,904.00 

Memorial Donation     1,000.00 

Christmas Thank You! 

To those who brought Mitten Tree gifts 

this season, many thanks for your 

generosity.  There is truly no way you 

will know how many people you 

helped. 

A Note of Special Thanks 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

 It is with heartfelt appreciation 

that I extend a very special thank-you 

to the parishioners of St. Catherine of 

Siena Church.  You brought shrieks of 

excitement and tears of joy to many of 

Preston’s elderly citizens during 

Christmas.  Your acts of kindness speak 

volumes of who you are as caring and 

compassionate individuals. 

 

On Behalf of Preston’s Elderly, 

Thank You 

Fran Minor 


